
 

 

 

ORANGE TOWNSHIP 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
MASTER PLAN UPDATE 

 

Tuesday October 20, 2015 at 7:00 PM 
 

HELD AT 
 

BERLIN – ORANGE FIRE DEPARTMENT BLDG 
265 WEST DAVID HWY 

IONIA MICHIGAN 
 

 
The Orange Township Planning Commission will be holding a public hearing and 
accepting comments from the public on the updated Master Plan.  The entire Plan 
has been updated with new census information, district information, maps and other 
pertinent information regarding the Township. 
 
The Master Plan may be reviewed by going to the website at 
www.orangetownshipioniami.org.  All interested persons may attend the public 
hearing and comment on the updated Master Plan.  Written comments will also be 
considered if mailed and received by Orange Township, 2966 E David Hwy, Ionia, 

MI 48846 prior to the meeting.  Comments may also be emailed to:  

orangeclerk@outlook.com 

 
Planning Commission of Orange Township 

http://www.orangetownshipioniami.org/

